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“In order to support, guide, and encourage individuals, church leaders and congregations 
involved in the ITC outreach programs, the staff of the Youth Hope-Builders Academy and 
Connecting With Hope Innovation Hub made contact through a letter sent from our office. We 
developed and sent to church leaders a list of resources and invited them to join in responding 
to "The Triple T Challenge" by providing their "Tips to Triumph Over Challenge. We received 
ways these leaders have engaged in ministries amid COVID-19 and developed a special edition 
of the YHBA and CWHIH Newsletter containing concrete ideas of how to: Keep in Touch, 
Create Occasions for Encouragement, and Look Forward. A list of tips given by leaders is 
included.” 


